
CITY OF HUGO
SPECIAL MEETINGS OF THE HUGO CITY COUNCIL

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Hugo City Council has scheduled 
a meeting to attend National Night Out/Night to Unite events on Tuesday, 
August 3, 2021. Time and meeting place TBD.

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Hugo City Council has scheduled 
the Midyear Budget Workshop for Thursday, August 19, 2021, at 5 p.m. in the 
Council Chambers. 

Meeting are open to the public.
Published one time in The Citizen on July 15, 2021.

CITY OF HUGO
PUBLIC HEARING

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of Hugo will meet at the Hugo 

City Hall located at 14669 Fitzgerald Avenue North, Hugo, MN, at 7:00 p.m. 
on Monday, July 19, 2021, to consider the improvements on 121st Street and 
Acres of Bald Eagle. The improvements include construction of sanitary sewer 
and watermain utilities between Everton Avenue and Falcon Avenue in 121st 
Street and extending into the proposed development street.  The Acres of 
Bald Eagle construction will include sanitary sewer, watermain, a new urban 
section street with storm sewer to serve nine new lots.  After utility construc-
tion, 121st Street will be restored as a rural section roadway of 20-foot width 
and a new bituminous pavement surface will be constructed by the developer.  
Improvements made would be pursuant to Minn. Stat. §§ 429.011 to 429.111.  
The areas proposed to be assessed are benefiting properties for sewer and 
water services abutting  121st Street and on Falcon Avenue.  The estimated 
cost of the improvement is $875,129.26.  A reasonable estimate of the impact 
of the assessment will be available at the hearing.  Such persons as desire 
to be heard with reference to the proposed improvement will be heard at this 
meeting.

Bryan Bear, City Administrator
Published two times in The Citizen on July 1 and 15, 2021.


